ALPHA DELTA KAPPA

International Honorary Sorority

For Women Educators

Iowa Gamma Chapter

February 2021
Dear High School Counselor,

Iowa Gamma Chapter of Alpha Delta Kappa, a professional sorority, is offering a scholarship in the amount of $350.00.  The scholarship is being offered to a female high school senior, planning to attend college in the fall.  The candidate must be pursing a degree in education.  We are asking counselors to nominate students for this scholarship by writing a letter for each candidate introducing their student.  The letter should include the female students name, their GPA, class rank, and reasons for selecting her.  Each candidate will need to include a paper, no more than two paged in length, double-spaced, and addressing this topic:  Why do you want to go into education and what qualities do you possess that will make you a good educator?  

Please include the student’s summer contact information.  Phone number and/or email address.

Please use the following criteria when considering your candidate:


A female with a class rank in the top 25%


Promotes good citizenship


Demonstrates potential for leadership


A well rounded, positive asset to her school, community and country


Involved in school activities

We will award the scholarship in the spring at the school’s honors assembly.  The student will receive the scholarship money in August.  

We look forward to hearing from you.  Applications must be received no later than April 1, 2021.  Please send each counselor’s introductory letter along with each student’s essay to:


Kelli Tuttle


6013 Four Seasons Dr.


Sioux City, IA 51106

Or you can email the information to my home email:  kmurft@aol.com
Kelli Tuttle, Kim Hickman, Roxie Maier
Scholarship Committee 
Iowa Gamma Chapter – Alpha Delta Kappa
